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Broome Pre-Cyclone Clean Up
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Cyclone Season is almost upon us and the Shire of Broome will again
conduct its FREE annual ‘Pre-Cyclone Clean Up’

You can assist in making this free service successful by observing the following guidelines:

‘ Pile 1 - Metals

- Furniture and NO tyres, batteries NO gas bottles
White goods, Fridges with y— E = =\ mattresses or car parts

doors removed and “ ‘ e

degased

Wi

e NO commercial
S 3 - , building materials
/ LTIV e NO flares
T , paint, NO green waste ® NO fire
el > — liquid waste, chemical or extinguishers
Household electrical items hazardous waste

YES ITEMS

Scrap iron, other waste
metals and old empty tins

This clean up is offered to residential properties within the
Broome townsite and removes debris which could pose a
hazard in the event of a Cyclone.

Flowerdale Road

Items placed on the verge not meeting the above detailed
criteria may not be removed and may be viewed as illegal
dumping and infringements can be issued by Shire of
Broome Rangers.

Please be aware that clean-up crews will be working

on local roads during this time. The Shire of Broome
asks that drivers please be patient and slow down when
approaching work areas.

Peoy yreag aae?

Jigal Road

Please ensure that you have all items on the verge in two
piles as detailed in the guidelines above. These items
should be placed in a neat and tidy manner prior to the
nominated collection date. Items placed on the street
verge after the nominated collection period will not be
collected and removal shall be the responsibility of the
property owner or occupant.

Please place items on your verge between
the 21st and 30th of October 2016

Area Collection

Old Broome 31st Oct - 2nd Nov

Roebuck Estate 3rd November

Sunset Rise 4th November
Cable Beach 7th - 9th November

Broome North 10th November

For more information relating to ‘Pre-Cyclone Clean Up’ or disposing of items not accepted in this
clean up please contact the Shire of Broome on 08 9191 3456 or shire@broome.wa.gov.au.



